
National Sporting Authorities 
(ASNs) from Australia, Germany, 
Mexico, Spain, UAE and UK have 
already proved themselves at the 
highest levels of motor sport. 
Now they’re passing on their 
knowledge, expertise and 
experience to other countries to 
help raise the standards of motor 
sport officiating around the globe.

These Regional Training Providers 
(RTPs) are ASNs that have been 
accredited by the FIA Institute at 
the highest level for achieving 
best practice in motor sport 
marshalling and training. Each 
RTP is qualified to train other 
ASNs around the world, with 
financial support from the Motor 
Sport Safety Development Fund.

As part of the FIA Institute’s 
Officials Safety Training 
Programme, ASNs can apply for 
grants from the Fund that will 
help them raise the standards of 
motor sport marshalling in their 
country, and in many cases these 
projects can be carried out with 
support from an RTP. 

Contact them today.

REGIONAL 
TRAINING 
PROVIDERS
Here To Help



ASNs now have a variety of training providers to choose from:

Australia

Confederation of Australian Motor Sport Ltd

T +61 3 95 93 7777
camsrtp@cams.com.au
www.cams.com.au

GERMANY

Deutscher Motor Sport Bund e.V.

T +49 (69) 6 33 00 7-0 
dmsb@dmsb.de
www.dmsb.de 

Mexico

Organizacion Mexicana del Deporte Automovilismo 
Internacional

T +52 55 55 24 95 37
omdaifia@prodigy.net.mx
www.omdai.org

Spain

Real Federacion Espanola de Automovilismo

T +34 91 729 94 30
rfeda@rfeda.es
www.rfeda.es

Autom
obile & Touring Club of the United

 Ara
b E

m
ira

te
s

United Arab Emirates

Automobile and Touring Club for the United Arab Emirates 

T +971 4 296 1122
info@atcuae.ae
www.atcuae.ae

United Kingdom

Motor Sports Association

T +44 1753 765000
adean-lewis@msauk.org
www.msauk.org


